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May 24, 2022 

To,  

Ms. Shweta Narayanan 

Assistant Manager,  

BSE Limited  

25th Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort 

Mumbai - 400 001  

  

Reference: BSE Scrip Code: 523704 and e-mail dated May 20, 2022 

  

Sub: Clarification regarding non-applicability of "Large Corporate Framework" pursuant to SEBI 

Circular No. - SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated November 26, 2018. 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

We refer to your e-mail dated May 20, 2022, stating Non-submission of Initial Disclosure / Confirmation 

as per SEBI Circular SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated November 26, 2018, related to Large 

Corporate (LC) for the Financial Year ended March 31, 2019. 

 

We would like to inform you that the disclosure submitted by the Company vide reference SEC/13/2019-

20 Dated April 25, 2019, with the exchange has mentioned in it that "Mastek Limited" is not falling 

under the Large Corporates ( LC) category as per the framework provided in the aforesaid circular.  

 

However, while submitting the prescribed XBRL for the same, we noticed that due to a technical glitch, 

the tab shows our Company as a Large Corporate instead of Not a large Corporate as mentioned in our 

letter. 

 

We would like to re-confirm that "Mastek Limited" is “NOT a Large Corporate” as per the 

applicability criteria given under the aforesaid Circular for the Financial Year ended March 31, 2019. 

  

Hope this clarification suffices and the inconvenience caused is regretted. 

  

Thanking you  

 

Yours faithfully, 

  

  

 

 


